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October 7, 2024

PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)

WHAT: Tanyard Springs Park Development – Project# P587901
                    
WHEN: Thursday, November 14, 2024, 6 p.m. to 7 p.m.

WHERE: Via ZOOM.US
 Please click the link below to join the webinar:
 https://aacounty.zoom.us/j/85657615348?pwd=-
aPeHTj8b1ITroJyMGiMCLPTBw3oNxwm.MT4TJ4uRR-_slUCo

                         Passcode: Tq@6e$GJ
                         Or One tap mobile: +13017158592,,85657615348#,,,,*76716514# US (Washington DC)
                         Or Telephone: +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)   888 475 4499 US Toll Free
                         Webinar ID: 856 5761 534800
                         Passcode: 76716514

A public meeting has been scheduled from 6 p.m. to 7 p.m. on Thursday, November 14 via Zoom to discuss 
plans to develop Tanyard Springs Park at 7180 Heritage Crossing in Glen Burnie. We will be building two 
athletic fields, a playground, pavilion and parking, as well as installing fencing, making stormwater 
management improvements and doing landscaping.

During the meeting, DPW will discuss details of construction, which will occur within the jobsite. Traffic 
may be impacted by deliveries and dump trucks, but no closures are expected on the road to the Tanyard 
Springs neighborhood. However, work across the roadway is required to install the new water line 
connection and will require closing one lane at a time during construction of the new water line connection.

Construction is projected to start in Winter 2024/2025 and will take about one year.

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email at 
pwcust00@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event.  TTY users please call via Maryland 
Relay 7-1-1. All materials are available in alternative formats upon request. A Spanish-language translator 
will be on site.

Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretación de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el servicio 
de atención al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electrónico a pwcust00@aacounty.org, al 
menos con siete días de antelación al evento. Todo el material escrito estará disponible en el idioma deseado 
si se solicita.
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